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NOTICE OF VOTE REGARDING 

POLE & CONDUIT APPLICATIONS 

 

 On August 16, 2018, the Pole and Conduit Commission voted to amend the fee 

associated with its application from $110.00 per street for residential connections and $180.00 

per street for commercial connections, to $200.00 per street for all types of connections.  The 

change in fee is due to the amount of costs associated with the review, managing, maintaining 

and processing of these applications.  In addition, the fee has not been changed for over a 

decade.  These petitions have become more complex, thereby demanding additional License 

Commission staff and Pole and Conduit Commission time and resources to process and 

maintain.  The yearly maintenance fee will remain $8,500.00.  The fee change is effective 

immediately. 

 

Board Voted: August 16, 2018    By Pole and Conduit Commission: 
        /s/ Nicole Murati Ferrer 
Vote Posted: August 17, 2018    /s/ Stephen Lenkauskas  
        /s/ Jeya Niranjan 
 

 

 


